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PARISH STAFF
Pastor 
Msgr. Leszek T. Janik

Parochial Vicar 
Fr. James Sucholet

Secretary 
Lauren Jello-Pitkin

Rectory Office Hours
Monday, Tuesday: 9am - 2pm
Thursday: 9am-2pm, 
Friday: 9am - 12:30pm

SAINT JOSEPH
120 Cliff Street
Norwich, CT 06360
Phone: 860-887-1565
Fax: 860-889-3560

stjosephnorwich@yahoo.com

Masses 
Vigil Mass Sat. Evening: 4:00 pm
Sunday: 9:00 am (English & Polish)
Mon: 8:00 am (Please enter through 
the Cliff Street door)
1st Sat. of each Month: 9:00 am

Reconciliation
Saturday: 3:15—3:45 pm

SACRED HEART
52 West Town St
Norwichtown, CT 06360
Phone: 860-887-1030
Fax: 860-887-6550

SacredHeart06360@gmail.com
https://sacredheartnorwichct.org

Masses
Vigil Mass Sat. Evening: 4:00 pm
Sunday: 7:30 am & 10:30 am 
Mon, Tue, Wed, Fri: 8:00 am 
Thurs: 6:00 pm at St John Mission, 
Fitchville, CT

Reconciliation
Saturday: 3:00—3:45 pm

Holy Days of Obligation Mass Times: 8 am Sacred Heart Church, 9 am Saint Joseph Church, 6 pm Saint John Mission



Fall Retreat Day For Women
The Sacred Heart Rosary Altar Society of 
Norwichtown is hosting a "Fall Retreat Day" – 
 “Mary’s Womb As a Model For Spiritual 

Receptivity”.  Presented by: Sr. Theresita Donach, CSFN (Sister 
Theresita taught in St. Joseph School, Norwich) on Thur., Oct. 
10th. Mass at 9 am followed by coffee and pastries.  Conference 
at 10:45 am.  Lunch provided.  Space is limited– Registration 
and payment ($40 / person) will be accepted until Friday, 
October 4th and can be dropped of or mailed in an envelope to 
the parish office: Sacred Heart Church, Sacred Heart RAS , 52 
West Town Street, Norwich, CT 06360.  For more information:
contact Debbie Gaudet at Ph: 860 886 6695
Please make checks payable to Sacred Heart RAS.

CCD Classes
CCD Classes will begin on Sunday, Sept. 29th 
immediately following the Sunday Mass at 10AM 
in the Parish Center.  Details and full schedule 

to follow.  Thank you, Kasia Radicioni, Faith Formation 
Coordinator

St. Joseph Parish Bible Study
The St. Joseph Parish Bible Study will start Monday, 
October 7, 6 - 7:15PM in the St. Joseph Parish 
Center.  Six sessions devoted to a study of the Old 

testament Book of Exodus presented by Norman Gauthier.  
Msgr. Les Janik and Fr. Jim Sucholet will be in attendance.  No 
fee or textbook required.  This promises to be an interesting 
and informative look at one of the most important books of 
the Old testament.  Coffee/Tea will be available.

MASS INTENTIONS
Sat 9/28:  Vigil, 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time
	 4:00 pm	 + John & Jennie Dziengiel           
	 With Love from Valerie
Sun 9/29:  26th Sunday in Ordinary Time
	 9:00 am	 + Kazimierz & Anna Grabowski                                   
	 From Son-in-law, Grandchildren & Great Grandchildren
Mon 9/30:  St Jerome, Priest & Doctor of the Church
	 8:00 am	 Multiple intentions 
	 + Gregory Francis Pavlak Birthday remembrance    
	 From Fr. James J. Sucholet
	 + Jan Bombar    
	 with Love from Ewa Kidala
	 + Patricia Ann DiMarco      
	 From Family
Sat 10/5:  St Faustina Kowalska, Virgin / 1st Saturday
	 9:00 am	 +  Linda Maury                                 
	 From Holly & Todd Maikshilo 
Next Sunday: 27th Sunday in Ordinary Time
Sat 10/5:	 4:00 pm	 + Albert & Gertrude Muratore           
	 With Love from Family
Sun 10/6:	 9:00 am	 + Living and deceased members
	  of the Rosary Society                
Mon 10/7:	 8:00 am	 Multiple intentions 
	 + Evelyn A. Sienkiewicz        
	 From Family
	 + Felix & Rose Snurkowski  
	 From Elzbieta Potocka

STEWARDSHIP AT ST. JOSEPH
Offertory September 21/22:  $ 934. 
Council of Catholic Women  $ 320

Thank you for supporting Our Beloved Parish!

Second Collection NEXT Weekend is For: 
Mission Combined Collection

Monthly Maintenance

SANCTUARY CANDLE
The Sanctuary candle is lit for

Jared Gawrowski         
From Kathy Gawrowski
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Faith Formation Coordinator
And Safe Environments Child Advocate
Kasia (Czyzewski) Radicioni kasiarad@hotmail.com or 860.608.3546

October: Month of the Most Holy Rosary�

"Mary, queen of the most holy rosary and queen of peace, 
save us all, who have so much trust in you; from wars, hatred 
and oppression. Make us all learn to live in peace, and educate 
ourselves for peace, do what is demanded by justice and 
respect the rights of every person; so that peace may be 
firmly established in our nation and in the whole world.  Our 
lady, queen of the most holy rosary, pray for us!"

Pope Saint John Paul II (1920-2005)

First Friday / First Saturday Masses
Fri. 10/4, 8 am, Sacred Heart Church, in Honor of 
the Sacred Heart of Jesus.
Sat. 10/5, 9 am, St Joseph Parish, in Honor of the 

Immaculate Heart of Mary.

OCT 
4/5

DIOCESE & COMMUNITY NEWS

40 Days For Life
The Norwich 40 Days-For-Life Campaign began 
Sept. 25th and runs through Sunday, Nov. 3rd. 
Please join-in with your fellow parishioners on 

October 24th, 8am to 4pm (our day shared with Sacred 
Heart Norwichtown) by praying, fasting, and signing-up to 
participate in this peaceful prayer vigil for the end of abortion. 
Sign-ups and information is in the back of the church.

Pancake Breakfast Fundraiser
Come support the Knights of Columbus Council 
#13 on SUNDAY, OCTOBER 20TH between 10 - 11:45 
am at BILLY WILSON’S AGEING STILL (57 Broadway) 

in downtown Norwich for a pancake fundraiser. $10.00 Per 
ticket includes pancakes or breakfast wrap, potatoes, sausage, 
coffee/juice.  Takeout available.
For tickets please contact: Michael Luongo at 860-887-2695 or 
the Sacred Heart Parish Office, Norwichtown.

Farewell Reception For Lauren Jello-Pitkin
Msgr. Les and Fr. Jim sadly announce the departure from our 
St. Joseph Parish Rectory Office, our wonderful secretary for 
the last eight years Lauren Jello-Pitkin.  Lauren will be leaving 
this position on Friday, October 4TH to enable her more time for 
her family responsibilities at this time.  St. Joseph Parish will 
certainly miss her outstanding job over these last eight years of 
dedicated service.

A “FAREWELL RECEPTION” is planned to honor 
Lauren on Sunday, October 6th immediately 
following the 9 am Mass in St. Joseph Parish Center.
Please, save this date on your calendars and plan 

to join us in honoring Lauren and enabling all of us to wish her 
well in her new pursuits in life and a chance to offer her our 
MANY THANKS! 

OCT
6TH


